
Nordic Conference on Law and Information Technology 2023 – PhD Workshop 
 

Call for Abstracts 
 
The Nordic Conference on Law and Information Technology 2023 takes place at the University 
of Lapland in Rovaniemi and online from 30 October to 1 November 
(https://www.ulapland.fi/EN/Webpages/Nordic-Conference-on-Law-and-Information-
Technology-2023).  
 
The first day of the conference will be dedicated to a workshop for PhD students, where they 
can present their research, get comments from senior researchers, and discuss it with the group. 
The PhD workshop will also be organized in a hybrid format. 
 
We are inviting PhD students from Nordic Universities to send an abstract on their research of 
no more than 300 words by 22 September 2023. 
 
The abstract can address any topic related to law and information technology.  
 
Please send your contribution by email to beatrice.schutte@ulapland.fi. 
 
Notifications on acceptance or rejection will be sent out during week 39 (25-29.9). 
 
Accepted participants are expected to provide a handout of their presentation (2 pages) by 16 
October 2023 to facilitate the discussion.  
 
Please note that we cannot fund your travel to Rovaniemi. If you attend in person, the travel 
costs are at your own expense. 
 
We are looking forward to receiving your contributions and to meeting you in Rovaniemi and 
online.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions (beatrice.schutte@ulapland.fi and 
dino.girardi@ulapland.fi) 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dino Girardi and Béatrice Schütte (PhD Workshop Organisers)  
 
 

 


